
Joint Public Hearing 

Town of Eagle Plan Commission and Town Board 

 

The Town of Eagle Plan Commission and Town Board will conduct a joint public hearing on May 

6, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Eagle Municipal Building, located at 820 East Main Street, Eagle, to 

consider the application submitted by Burback Builders for a planned development district off of 

Wilton Road (Parcel: EGLT 1771999). The proposed project consists of 18 residential lots and 

various outlots. Details may be available here https://s.zoninghub.com/I3XDTD73OH.  

 

All interested parties will be heard. The public hearing will be conducted in the order indicated on 

the meeting agenda.  

 

For information regarding this public hearing, contact Tim Schwecke, Town Planner, at 920-728-

2814. A copy of the application materials may be obtained at the above link or by calling Mercia 

Christian, Town Clerk, at 262-594-5800 during normal office hours. 

 

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals with 

disabilities through appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request this 

service, please contact Mercia Christian, Town Clerk, at 262-594-5800. 

 

Mercia Christian, Eagle Town Clerk 
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